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Ref: LRu/NW 

 

21 May 2024 

 

 
Dear Parent 
 
‘NEW YORK CITY TRIP’ - An amazing opportunity for prospective GCSE Art, Drama and Music 
students February Half Term 2027. 
 
On behalf of Smithdon High School, we would like to offer our creative students the amazing opportunity 
to be part of a 4 day trip to New York. The trip would include the following: 
 

● Three nights staying at the Manhattan a hotel in the heart of New York itself on Times 

Square 

● Watching one of the best Broadway shows in New York (such as Wicked, Hamilton, Six 

etc.) 

● Visiting three of New York’s amazing galleries; The Guggenheim, MOMA and Metropolitan 

Museum of Art 

● Hotel breakfast and eating out each evening at local restaurants (Dallas BBQ, Hard Rock 

Cafe and Tick Tock Diner) 

● Subway pass in New York 

● A tour up the Empire State Building 

● A ferry ride to Liberty and Ellis Island 

● A visit to the 9/11 Memorial site 

● Flights to and from New York 

● A coach to and from the airport both in the UK and in New York 

● Full insurance and assistance both at London and in New York (including 24 hour travel 

support) 

 
This is a wonderful opportunity for our creative students to experience some of the best theatre and art 
galleries in the World, in one of the greatest cities in the World. The cost of the trip would be £2360 and 
can be paid in instalments over the next 2 years - but as mentioned, that price includes all of the 
above! 
 
We will only be taking a maximum of 40 students to New York. This letter is intended to identify 
which students would like to be considered and would be able to go, in order to confirm if the trip 
has enough interest to take place. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
If you would like your child to be considered for the trip and they would be available to go, please could 
you sign and return the slip attached by Friday 7 June. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss L Ruskin 
Teacher of Art 
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Student’s Name: ………………………………………….   Form: ………………………. 
 
I confirm that my child would like to be considered and would be able to go on the New York Trip during 
February Half Term 2027. 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian     Date: …………………….. 
 
 


